
VILLAGE OF HODGKINS

FINANCE COMMITTEE
April 8, 2014
Meeting called to order:
7:48 P.M.

Those present:
Vicky Moxley, Chairman
Donald Cuttill, Member

Paul Struve, Member
Philip Kringlie, Member

Also Present:
Noel Cummings, President

Claude Sexton, Clerk
Larry Rice, Trustee

Hugh Rhodes, Trustee

Melody Salerno, Comptroller

Jack Scott, Superintendent of Public Works

Ernest Millsap, Chief of Police
Timothy Callahan, Attorney

Tim Kovel, Building Inspector

Dan Tholotowsky, Code/Life Safety Officer
Mrs. Moxley opens the meeting with a discussion regarding Police Pension.  The is a need to find out where we need to be with funding the Police Pension.  Mrs. Salerno, Mrs. Moxley and Lt. Ceplecha spoke with Todd(?) today.  He had agreed to getting the information and the cost of resolving the issue would be split between the Police Pension Board and the Village.  The cost of the is $2,500.  That is $1,250 for the Village portion.  There will be more information coming in the next couple of weeks.
Adjourned:    7:52 P.M.

__________________________

Claude Sexton, Clerk


